TOWN OF MARLOW
PLANNING BOARD

SITE VISIT, THURSDAY, APRIL 22, 6PM
BEAR HOLLOW CAMPS
DOWNING DRIVE

THE PLANNING BOARD UNDER THE PROVISIONS OF THE TOWN OF MARLOW LAND
USE REGULATIONS 408.5, THE BOARD CONDUCTED A SITE REVIEW OF THE
PROPOSED RENTAL TENT SITE ON THE BAILY PROPERTY ON DOWNING LANE, AKA
BEAR HOLLOW CAMPS.

IN ATTENDANCE WERE: LYLE HANDY, DEB MONTE, BOB ALLEN AND JUDI RYNER,
PLANNING BOARD MEMBERS, AND GIL AND LYNN BAILEY, OWNERS OF THE
PROPERTY.

THE BOARD WALKED THE PROPERTY GATHERED INFORMATION. THE BOARD WILL
DISCUSS THE PROJECT AT THE NEXT PLANNING BOARD MEETING ON TUESDAY, MAY
12TH, 7 PM VIA ZOOM.




